
Williams Soaring Center 
Modified Operations during Covid-19 

• Instruction, Rentals and Tows for Private owners resume May 9th      . 
 

• Instructors & students will communicate directly regarding best practices 
during scheduled lessons depending on the lesson plan for the day.   
 

• CDC recommendations with 6 feet social distancing practices should be 
observed and guidelines followed in accordance with government 
agencies. 
 

• Face coverings should be worn anywhere indoors at WSC; offices, 
bathrooms, kitchen, hangars, etc.   
 

• The office building is being cleaned weekly. Doorknobs and community 
surfaces are wiped down more often. Hand sanitizer is available in 
multiple areas around the gliderport. Anti-bacterial wipes are available in 
the hanger for cleaning cockpits of our rental fleet between customers. 
 

• If you have antibacterial spray or wipes, please use them periodically 
while at the gliderport.  We will have supplies placed around the facility 
for this purpose. 
 

• We are waiving cancelation fees for customers not feeling well with less 
than 24-hour notice. Please do not come here if you are not feeling 100% 
or have had exposure to people with the virus. 
 

• Use of Bunk and Studio guest facilities will be restricted. 

These minor changes are meant to aid in keeping us healthy while enjoying soaring. 
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